Town of Hadley Select Board: Guilford B. Mooring, Chair Joyce A. Chunglo, Clerk Molly A. Keegan John C. Waskiewicz, II Gerald T. Devine

RECEIVED

MAY 1 1 2015

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

Dear Select Board members,

I am writing in order to resign my position on the Hadley Public Access Television Advisory Committee. I was appointed two years ago to the committee (then called the TV-5 Advisory Committee). At that time, the committee had recently started meeting again after some years of inactivity, and I have been glad to help the group get off the ground and work toward the growth of HPAT. However, at this time there are a number of other commitments that limit the time and energy I have available to give to HPAT, and so I will not be able to devote myself to further work with the station.

Please accept my resignation, and know that I appreciate the opportunity I have had to serve the people of Hadley, and hope that HPAT's offerings will continue to grow in the coming years through the work of the committee and of the Select Board.

Sincerely,

Sean Kinlin 278 Bay Road

1-/1